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Meeting of Zambian clergy takes place under
chairmanship of Metropolitan Konstantin of Zaraisk

DECR Communication Service, 22/04/2024

 On 20th April 2024, in the town of Luanshya, a meeting of the Zambian clergy took place under the
chairmanship of Metropolitan Konstantin of Zaraisk, Patriarchal Exarch of Africa. 

 Taking part in the meeting were Priest George Maximov, chairman of the Missionary Department of the
Patriarchal Exarchate of Africa; Priest Barnabas Ntasha, dean of the Exarchate’s parishes in Zambia;
the local clerics and Metropolitan Konstantin’s personal secretary. Among the participants in the
meeting was also Priest Nicholas Musoya, dean of the Exarchate’s parishes in Congo. 



 A discussion of general issues took place. After that, the archpastor talked to each cleric individually,
website of the Exarchate reports. 

 At the conclusion of the meeting, the clerics received a set of liturgical utensils and memorable gifts. 

 Rev. Barnabas Ntasha received from the hierarch the Liturgical Gospel in the English language, and all
those who attended the Liturgy were presented with icons of the Mother of God and an edition of the
Orthodox Catechesis in the Bemba language. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/91680/
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